
Most of us thought the “Gremlins” were cute...there was one staff member that did 
not think so...who was it????

Thanks to the girls doing the inside and outside calendars for me.  You are doing a great job and yes, I did 
read your message!!  D

Just a reminder, LIBRARY BOOKS checked out in September are due - or overdue - and need to be 
returned or renewed.  Check with Cheryl.

Make sure you come in each day and place your vote for the Horror Movie Contest.  The grand prize is on the 
counter for everyone to admire and hope for.....

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 22
Wednesday, October 3rd

Today
• Mid Quarter 1
• Vision & Hearing Screening-all day
• ALC-3:30pm

Thursday
• Vision & Hearing Screening-(possibly)
• Homework Help-3:30pm
• JH FB vs South Ridge-H-5:45pm
• VB (Jh also) @ Cromwell/bus @ 4:30pm

Friday
• FB vs Floodwood-Home/Dollars for Scholars has 

concessions


